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Submission in favour of Mercury Bay Boating Club 

 

The specific parts of the application that this submission relate to are: 

This submission relates to all aspects of the application. 

 

My reasons for my submission are: 

Mercury Bay is a great place to sail, steeped in history with Kupe and Captain Cook sailing here.  

The Mercury Bay Boating Club has been a great asset to the Whitianga Community for many 
decades. 

The MBBC has enabled many people to sail and learn to sail in Mercury Bay and it is important 
that this capability stays in Mercury Bay. 

I first sailed in one of the MBBC’s centre board races on New Year’s Day 1984. 

While I haven’t been a regular sailor, I have been a supporter since that first race, and more 
recently a member of the club. 

It is a shame that the old location got washed out. The new location is really the only available 
place for the boating club to be. Any boating club needs to be located near the water, so people 
can launch small boats. The new location is very good, being close to the marina and many 
boats moored in the estuary. 

I strongly support the application as it is. The application doesn’t need any changes. 
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